Dear researchers and research support staff,

We are pleased to invite you to an information meeting with representatives from the Novo Nordisk Foundation at Aalborg University.

During the visit, representatives from various departments will present funding opportunities available through the NNF’s Open Competition Programs.

Following the presentations, there will be an opportunity for 1:1 discussions with NNF employees.
Event Details
1. Date: Tuesday, November 4, 2025
1. Time: 9:00 AM – 11:30 AM
1. Location: AAU SUND, Selma Lagerløfs Vej 249, Auditorium 14.01.007, 9260 Gistrup
Programme
1. 09:00 – 09:10 Welcome by Vice Dean Ole Kæseler Andersen, Faculty of Medicine 
1. 09:10 – 10:00 Presentation: NNF Funding Opportunities in Open Competition
1. 10:00 – 10:10 Thank you by Dean Jesper Wengel, Faculty of Engineering
1. 10:10 – 11:00 1:1 Discussions with NNF Employees

Participants from the Novo Nordisk Foundation
	Department
	Name
	Title

	Natural Sciences
	Thomas Bentin
	Senior Scientific Lead

	Biomedical Research
	Cordelia Imig
	Scientific Manager

	Clinical Medicine & Endocrinology
	Jens Peter Holst Lauritsen
	Scientific Manager

	Biotech
	Panagiotis Tsapekos
	Scientific Manager

	Agri-Food
	Thies Marten Heick
	Scientific Manager

	Grant Management
	Pål Fernvall
	Senior Grant Lead

	Innovation
	Signe Daugbjerg
	Senior Scientific Manager

	BioInnovation Institute (BII)
	Iben Nikolajsen
	Academic Relations Manager

	Education & Outreach
	Stefania Xella
	Senior Scientific Manager

	Technical Sciences
	Ulla Gro Nielsen
	Director, Head of Department

	Technical Sciences
	Cecilia Lövkvist
	Scientific Manager

	Grant Management
	Ursula Bach
	Senior Grant Manager

	
	
	
	



Please register here before the deadline 24 October 2025: Information meeting with the Novo Nordisk Foundation

